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Dear Colleagues, 
 

As Delegate for Italy, on behalf of my Association, Associazione Nazionale Dentisti Italiani 
(ANDI), I have been attending the ERO Plenary Sessions since 2004, being also elected in the ERO 
Board for the mandate 2007  -  2009. 

  
I believe the experience I have gathered in all these years, not only in the ERO but also in 

the FDI and CED, can be of great help to deal the various issues we are facing in the present times. 
 
During my ERO mandate I have collaborated to set up the WG  Relation Between Dental 

Practitioners And Universities and then I was nominated as referent for this WG inside the ERO 
Board. 

I have been appointed by ANDI as Head of Foreign Affairs of the Association. This crucial role 
is permitting me to attend all the international meetings to represent ANDI and meet most of the 
colleagues representatives of the Dental Associations around the world with whom I established a 
steady and friendly relationship. 

 
Thanks to this particular experience and because of my specific knowledge, in case of 

success in the ERO election, I’d like to promote a stronger defense of liberal profession and freedom 
of choice of the patient.  Also, I’d like give support to the work of the WG Dental Team in outlining 
the various members of the team in consideration of the important role of these figures. 

 
These are my reasons for running for this position for the following three years, and I’ll 

be honored by your trust and to serve the ERO. 
 

Thank you very much for your attention.  
 
 
 Dr. Bartolomeo Griffa 
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